School promotion of the UNESCO International Day against Violence and Bullying at School on the 4th of November.

Our plan is to have a student speak on the intercom in the morning, highlighting what to do if experiencing bullying/observe bullying happening.  Also promoting kindness. 
Our second year classes will be adding work/art to a noticeboard, highlighting the 3 simple rules/how to respond to bullying. We hope this will get the conversation started throughout the second year group.
